August 2009

AMA #197 IMAA #687

Glitch Busters



Next Club Meeting: Tuesday August 4, 2009

@

Newark Senior Center

7:30pm

Inside this issue:

Prez Sez 1

Minutes 2

Helpful Info 3

Contacts 4

The Prez Sez

Thanks to all the volunteers for their work in making this the best Warbirds event yet! We had more registered pilots, more visitors, bigger raffle, more vendors, etc. than ever before. You who volunteered your time were the major reason for it being so successful. We had 172 pilots register that brought planes to fly. We were rewarded with a higher return of income than ever before and are able to donate more than last year to the charities. The friendly atmosphere and smooth running of the event made new friends who will be back next year, bringing more friends.

The meeting this month will be at the Newark Senior Center, in the Evergreen Room. I have sent a separate message with links to finding the Center. We presently are booked to the end of the year for the first Tuesday of each month, and will be able to extend that if we want.

We plan to dedicate the memorial plaque for Carl Cantera at the Club Picnic.

The turn-out at Helis over Delaware was also great. I'm hearing numbers like 125 pilots. I had a chance to spend some time on Saturday and it was an enthusiastic, happy crowd. Well done, James and company; we've put Delaware on the map!

John

Please keep our flying site

clean by removing all

trash and debris when you

finish flying for the day!

Delaware R/C Club Meeting Minutes

General Membership Meeting of the Delaware R/C Club <u>Tuesday July 7, 2009</u>

- President John Kirchstein called to order at 7:00PM.
- John turned the meeting over to Dave and Pete Malchione to go over the Warbirds Over Delaware event.

Submitted by: Greg Schock / Secretary



Delaware R/C Club Auction

Never too early to start preparing for the annual Delaware R/C Club auction. This years event date will be November 7, 2009 at Shue Middle School. For more information please contact the auction event director Dick Stewart at: balticply@aol.com

Plaque for Carl Cantera

I would like to thank everyone for their help and support in donating towards honoring Carl. We were able to raise all the funds needed to acquire the plaque. Greg Schock was able to get a piece of granite donated. Thank you Greg!

We will be working on placing it in the ground soon, and we plan to unveil it at our club picnic in September. Again, thanks for your support.

Dave Moyer

New Delaware R/C Website

Our Club now has a new website design. Please check it out and report any problems. Depending on your browsers settings, you may have to hit your Refresh button to see the updated pages. The main objective of this new site was to provide as much current information on a single page without have to navigate the site to check updated information. The Warbirds Pilot Note page still has the old look. This will be edited shortly. Things on the list to do: I want to have the header logo change with each page refresh. For this, I need high resolution digital images that I can crop and edit. If you have a photo that you would like to submit, please feel free to email it to me at brianpasternak2001@yahoo.com. Brian

Delaware RC Dues for 2009 are payable online

We have setup the website and our membership application so that you may now download the application, fill it out on-screen, mail it to Mark and pay the dues by PayPal. Presently, you must go to PayPal and send the money to the dues address: dues@delawarerc.org



Glitch Busters
is a monthly publication of the
Delaware R/C Club:
www.delawarerc.org

President: John Kirchstein John@kirchstein.net

Vice President: Tim Asbury spyderr@atlanticbb.net

Secretary: Greg Schock dadschock@msn.com

Treasurer: Mark McQuaide <u>markmcquaide@verizon.net</u>

Safety Officer: Preston LeSage phlesage@comcast.net

N/L Editor: Vaughn LeSage vlesage@verizon.net

